
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ESCAMBIA CONSORTIUM CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN 
 
The Escambia Consortium, comprised of Escambia County, the City of Pensacola, Santa Rosa County, and 
the City of Milton, Florida announce the availability of an updated Citizen Participation Plan (CPP) for public 
review and comment by interested Citizens. Copies of the updated CPP are available on the Escambia 
County website at: https://myescambia.com/our-services/neighborhood-human-services/neighborhood-
enterprise or the City of Pensacola website at https://www.cityofpensacola.com/housing .  
 
The CPP is being revised to incorporate updated language regarding the Affirmatively Furthering Fair 
Housing Rule, to include provisions relative to waivers provided by HUD under the CARES Act related to 
citizen participation in disaster and emergency events, and to make minor edits to align the CPP with 24 
CFR 91.105. 
 
The revised CPP will be considered by the Escambia County Board of County Commissioners at the July 
16, 2020 (initial) and August 20, 2020 (final) meetings, the City of Pensacola City Council at the August 13, 
2020 meeting, the Santa Rosa County Board of County Commissioners at the August 13, 2020 meeting, 
and the Milton City Council at the August 13, 2020 meeting. 
 
Comments related to the updated CPP may be submitted to: Escambia Consortium, 221 Palafox Place, 
Suite 200, Pensacola, Florida 32523 or via NED@myescambia.com and will be accepted July 24, 2020.   
For further information, contact Meredith Reeves at 595-4968 (Escambia County), Marcie Whitaker at 
858-0323 (City of Pensacola), or Erin Malbeck at 981-7091 (Santa Rosa County). 
 
Steven Barry, Chair                                     Grover C. Robinson, IV             
Escambia County                          Mayor                                 
Board of County Commissioners                     City of Pensacola                      
 
W.D. “Don” Salter, Chair     Heather Lindsay 
Santa Rosa County      Mayor 
Board of County Commissioners     City of Milton 
 
 

(Public Notice Published in Pensacola New Journal on July 16, 2020) 
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